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The Wisconsin Department of Children and Families (DCF) is working to 
analyze and update YoungStar, the state’s Quality Rating and Improvement 
System for child care. We want to hear from families and child care 
providers/educators about their thoughts on child care quality. This will 
inform how we update YoungStar.

Join Us at a YoungStar Listening Session

Where: Black River Memorial Hospital – Oak Conference Room
  711 W. Adams St., Black River Falls, WI 54615

Thursday, June 13 from 6-8 p.m.

What to Expect
• This program will be in English.
• Food will be provided between 6 p.m. and 6:30 p.m.
• Beginning at 6:30 p.m., participants will learn about DCF’s work to 

update YoungStar and will be asked to share their thoughts about child 
care quality.

• Child care educators can get Wisconsin Registry credit for their 
participation.

Registration is required. 
Scan the QR code to register online today!

Questions? Contact: 
DCFYoungStarUpdates@wisconsin.gov

Who: Families, early educators, and community partners
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